
 
 

Green Meadow Elementary School PTO 
Fall Fundraiser 

 
 
Dear Families.   
 
With your help, we will be raising money for Green Meadow PTO!  
 
Our PTO has already started supporting Green Meadow this school year by 
purchasing hand sanitizer, pencil boxes, online learning programs, outdoor 
tents for shade, decorations to welcome the students and staff back, and 
more! 
 
Choose from over 500 items including gifts, kitchen essentials, food items, 
chocolates, gift wrap & more! Our PTO will receive 50% of all orders placed.   
 
How to Participate: 

1. Register your student(s) at www.shopfund.com  
2. Click on Parents & Sellers 
3. Create an account  
4. Add student by selecting NY, Green Meadow Elementary, and entering the student’s first and last names 

and teacher last name 
5. Share with family and friends to earn prizes 
6. Click on shop now to make purchases 

 

All orders must be placed online by Monday, October 5, 2020 
and will be delivered to Green Meadow before Thanksgiving! 

 
This will likely be our only fundraiser of the school year, so please participate if you are able! 
 
Thank you for your help and support! 
Green Meadow PTO 
Greenmeadowpto@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


